
NOTICE 

TOWN OF EDGARTOWN 
 

The Selectboard will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 23, 2023 at 4:00 PM to Increase 

the Fees of Services of the Selectboard Office, Zoning Board of Appeals, Building Inspector, and 

Ambulance Department. The hearing will be held in the Ted B. Morgan Jr. Meeting Room of 

Town Hall, 70 Main St. Edgartown. All interested members of the public are welcome and 

encouraged to attend and participate. Any correspondence can be sent to 

Selectboard@edgartown-ma.us or PO Box 5158, Edgartown MA, 02539. A list of all fees under 

consideration can be found on the calendar section of Town Website within the meeting agenda: 

https://www.edgartown-ma.us/calendar 
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